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T he "CHP Corner" is used to provide timely notification 
of activities and schedules of special interest to certi­

fied health physicists (CHPs) and other HPs who might 
pursue certification. The semi-annual CHP News newslet­
ter will continue to include more lengthy discussions of 
substantive certification issues. Please address any contri­
butions for either the "CHP Comer" or the CHP News to: 

Nancy M. Daugherty, CHP 
Editor, CHP News 
511 N. Bermont 
Lafayette, CO 80026 
303-966-8533; FAX: 303-966-8575 

Congratulations, CHPs! 
The following additional individuals were granted Com­

prehensive Certification in 1992 by the American Board of 
Health Physics (ABHP): 

Martin N. Haas 
Dwight A. Hostetter 

Craig E. Jensen 
Kevin L. Nelson 
Winston E. Ward 

1993 Certification Exam Applications 
Approval letters for the 1993 ABHP Certification Exam 

should be received by applicants by 15 March 1993. 
Check your mailboxes! 

Recertification Packages 
Recertification packages will be mailed automatically at 

the end of April to those CHPs whose certification must be 
renewed in 1993. The package will include instructions 
and forms for renewal, as well as a list of courses for the 
years 1990 through 1993 that have been approved for 
recertification credit. Any CHPs having questions concern­
ing recertification materials should contact Nancy Johnson 
at the HPS Secretariat at 703-790-1745. 

Thanks! 
The AAHP extends a special thanks to Raymond H. 

Johnson and Donald R. Jacobson for the one-day AAHP 
Continuing Education Courses that they presented at the 
HPS Topical Midyear Meeting in Coeur d'Alene, Idaho. 
These courses continue to be popular with CHPs and non­
certified HPs alike. • 


